
NeighborWorks Green Bay Financial Capabilities VISTA 

Position Description 

 

NeighborWorks Green Bay is seeking a VISTA member to join our team to help in the 
planning, creation, and implementation of our Financial Capabilities Program.  Financial 
Capabilities is an empowering combination of financial literacy education, counseling, and 
coaching that will help people take control of their personal finances and futures.  Financial 
Capabilities will strengthen NeighborWorks Green Bay’s ability to help our neighbors 
achieve safe, financially sustainable housing and other life goals.  Helping our neighbors 
have greater financial security will subsequently lead to greater neighborhood stability, 
and a thriving community.   

Through their work, the VISTA member will gain broad and deep experience in the 
development of a powerful program focused on client needs, especially those who are low-
to-moderate income.  They will be working with other community leaders who expertise 
within the various aspects of personal finance, banking, human services, education, and 
more. 

Assignments will include: 

 Identify existing community resources within Financial Capabilities resources for 

people who are low-to-moderate income and develop a database that summarizes 

this information. 

 Identify gaps within Financial Capabilities community resources and cultivate 

resources to fill these gaps  

 Develop marketing plan for Financial Capabilities services, including the successful 

recruit of 75 low-to-moderate income individuals who will access services through 

Financial Capabilities. 

 In collaboration with NeighborWorks Green Bay staff and volunteers, establish 

sustainable alliances that will increase referrals and bring in new resources to the 

program. 

 Establish and implement a resource development plan that will provide $50,000 in 

financial and other resources to sustain and grown the Financial Capabilities program.   

 

Benefits of serving as The Farmory VISTA member: 
 Modest living stipend of $455.70  (gross before taxes) bi-weekly payroll for term of service 

 Two weeks of paid vacation 

 Health insurance – option to enroll with premium paid in full for member only 

 Childcare assistance (if qualified) 

 $5,815 education award upon successful completion of the term of service  

 Housing, contingent upon application for housing voucher waiver. 



 Forbearance on qualified student loans and interest accrual payments while serving. 
(taxable) 

 Work experience and the development of highly sought job skills (initiative, 
interpersonal and intercultural communication, adaptability, collaboration and 
accountability) 

 Networking to meet future career goals! 
 

The ideal NeighborWorks Green Bay Financial Capabilities VISTA member should have 
strong analytical skills and the ability to organize large amounts of information and 
articulate trends based upon that information.  They will be able to work both 
independently and in groups, be comfortable engaging people from diverse backgrounds, 
think and act strategically, and respond appropriately to feedback from teammates and 
collaborating organizations.  They should be able to act independently when they are able, 
but seek guidance when it’s needed.  The ideal candidate will have sound computer skills, 
focusing on Microsoft products.   

Training will be provided through the Corporation for National and Community Service, 
NeighborWorks Green Bay, and NeighborWorks America.  The latter will include an 
opportunity to attend the National Training Institute in Washington, D.C. in December. 
 

To apply, please send a resume and cover letter to Sue Premo, sue@nwgreenbay.org by 
Friday, June 23, 2017.  If you would like further information, please email or call Sue at 
920-593-3714. 

 

For more information about NeighborWorks Green Bay, please go to:   
http://www.nwgreenbay.org/. 
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